TO:  Anthony Lopez
960 W Armour Ave
Milwaukee, W1 53221

Pursuant to §§ 85-3 to 85-5, and 93-25 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of
Milwaukee, you are hereby commanded to appear on December 4, 2018 at 1:15 p.m. at a
hearing before the City's Licenses Committee to be held in Room 301-B, City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin to show cause why the Recycling, Salvaging,
or Towing license should not be revoked. The hearing is being initiated because of the
City of Milwaukee's receipt of a signed and sworn complaint filed by Matthew Clark.

On December 4, 2018 at 1:15 p.m. you will be given an opportunity to speak on
your own behalf, and to respond to and challenge any charges or reasons given by
witnesses at the aforementioned hearing in support of a revocation or suspension of your
licenses. You may present your own supporting witnesses, under oath, at this hearing,
and you may also confront and cross-examine opposing witnesses. If you wish to do so,
and at your own expense, you may be accompanied by an attorney or interpreter of your
own choosing to represent you at this hearing.

If you, Anthony Lopez, fail to appear in person before the Committee on
December 4, 2018 at 1:15 p.m. in Room 301-B, of City Hall, as required by the
summons, the Committee may proceed to consider the allegations of the complaint which
shall be taken as true. If the Committee determines that the allegations are sufficient and
the circumstances warrant, the law permits your licenses be revoked or suspended.

Dated as of the 28th day of November, 2018.

e

ALDERMAN NIK KOVAC
CHAIRMAN, LICENSES COMMITTEE




